Peachtree City Water and Sewerage Authority Workshop for Draft Budget Minutes of Meeting August 21, 2014 1:00 p.m.

08-14-08 - Discussion of FY 2015 Draft Budget

Stephen Hogan informed the Board that the September 8th Draft Budget was updated to include an additional month of expenses and revenue. This also included an additional spreadsheet including projects and tasks completed by staff over the past 12 months. Hogan and staff then presented an overview of the Draft Budget to the Board with discussion and suggestions.

Members present: Phil Mahler, Bill Holland, and John Dufresne.
Also present: Stephen Hogan, Nathan Brooks, Chris Crittenden, Susan Lee, Keisha Thorpo Lynda Price
Chairman
Attested by: